
Quechan Environmental 
Protection Office: Roadside 

Clean Up   
To Residents of Ft. Yuma Indian Reservation: 

 
The Environmental Protection Office will be 

conducting a old appliance and tire roadside pick 

up, Starting September 25th-September 29th, 2017.  

Please have old appliances (washers, dryers, 

refridgerators, tv’s) and tires out near road during 

these dates above. We will be coming through only 

once during this time.  Any items after September 

29th will not be picked up and will be your 

responsibility!           

Contact Quechan Tribe Environmental Protection 
Office for more information @ 928-920-3996 


